





PPOD Guide and Toolkit Follow Up Reminder E-mail

You recently received an invitation to participate in a voluntary, web-based survey from the National Diabetes Education Program at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention requesting your feedback and opinions on the PPOD Guide and Toolkit. 
This is a reminder to please complete the survey, only if you have not already done so.  To respond to this survey please click the link below:

[Insert hyperlink to web based survey]
Please respond to this survey by [insert date] XX-XX-XXXX

If you have already completed this survey, please disregard this request. 

Again, we thank you for your willingness to participate in this project. 

Sincerely,

Michelle Revels
ICF International
mrevels@icfi.com
[bookmark: _GoBack]404.321.3211






